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Our Always children this half term are: 
 

Autumn Stephenson 
Amelia Firby-Ure 

Oscar Shelley 
Lola Garrett 

Jack-Mason McLaren 
Charlea Melia 

Amy-Leigh Cooke 
Logan Langston 

 
We are also impressed with the number of children receiving their 100% attendance 
awards again today.  Keep it up! Remember every half term award is another ticket 

in the big prize draw at the end of the term! 
The lucky winner of our Kindle Fire Attendance Prize was a Year 6 student. 

The winners of our attendance raffle vouchers are: 
 £100 - Year 1 student. 
£75 - Year 4 student. 
£50 - Year 6 student. 

 
 

 

 

Our Christian theme this half term is: 

Truthfulness. 

Always Awards 

http://www.st-martinsoldham.co.uk/
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At the end of every half term, we will be holding a prize draw to reward our 
children’s excellent attendance. The children will get a raffle ticket for every week 

they have gained 100% attendance during the half term – these will then go into the 
draw. There will be three prizes which will be vouchers for a supermarket of your 

choice. 
1st - £100, 2nd - £75, 3rd - £50 

We hope by doing this we can encourage everyone to work towards 
gaining 100% attendance. 

 
 
 
 

We would like to thank everyone who joined in with our Christmas celebrations in 
school. We hope everyone had a lovely time. 

 
We raised £319 on our Christmas raffle and the 1st place winner was a student in 

Year 4 and 2nd place was won by a year 6. 
 

 
 

 

 

The HAF Winter Programme website is now 
live: https://www.whatsonoldham.org/ 

 

The website containing information about our Activities for All offer is also now 
available here:- https://www.whatsonoldham.org/activities-for-all/ 

 

More activities may be added as the month progresses so, please keep 
checking the website for the most up to date information. 

 

 

 

 

 
REMINDER 

If your child usually has a packed lunch and ordered a Christmas dinner for 20th 
December, payment of £2.60 per child can now be made on Arbor or in cash at the 
main office. If you have paid by cash in the office, please note there may still be a 

charge showing on Arbor – this will be amended shortly. 
Thank you. 

 

 

The HAF winter programme 

100% attendance raffle 

Christmas Lunch 

 

 

Christmas News 
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We would like to wish all of our families a very 

Merry Christmas from all of the staff and 

governors at St. Martin’s School. 
We look forward to seeing you all again when 

we return to school on 

MONDAY, 8th JANUARY 2024.   
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St Martins Message 

 

 


